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Police were busy over holiday weekend

The recent Family Day weekend was a busy time for Caledon OPP.

They report officers were called out to deal with 30 traffic collisions between Feb. 12 and 15. There were no serious injuriesin any
of these incident.

Police remind the public to drive according to the changing road and weather conditions. As well, they are urging people to reduce
their speed and increase following distance; engage their full headlight systems to increase visibility; eliminate distractionsin the
vehicle; allow themselves extratime to arrive at their destination; and give snow removal equipment extra space.

As always, travel should include an emergency roadside kit, extra clothing, afull tank of gas, and ensuring that the cellular phoneis
fully charged.

Travellers can also utilize 511.ca and follow OPP on various twitter accounts for updates on road closures as they move throughout
the province.
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